
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

INSPIRE. INNOVATE. SUCCEED. 
 
 
 
 
Dear Edwards Community: 

We’re excited to welcome you back to another amazing school year. We need to let you know about some 

changes to student drop-off and pick-up for the first two weeks of school. 

The City of Newberg has closed East 8th Street for a construction project, which means you will not be able 

to drop-off or pick-up your student by using 8th Street. Here are the changes that will affect traffic around 

our school: 

● Vehicle Drop-Off: Enter the alley next to the Newberg School District Offices from 6th Street. Follow 

the alley to the front of Edwards and turn right to drop off your student. You will need to exit (RIGHT 

TURN ONLY) on 8th Street and turn onto College. 

● Buses: Buses will load and unload in front of the Cafeteria on 6th Street between College and 

Edwards. 

● Crosswalk: A crossing guard will be stationed at 6th and Edwards. 

● Kindergarten/First Grade Pick-Up: Kindergarteners will be picked up at the covered area between 

the District Office Building and the Cafeteria off 6th Street. First Graders will be picked up at the 

covered playground area near the front of Edwards (to the right of the building). 

 

We apologize for this inconvenience. We are working closely with the City of Newberg through this closure. 

The City expects to reopen East 8th Street by September 18. 

We look forward to welcoming all our Edwards families back to school on September 5. 

Kind regards, 

 

Scott Murphy 

Prinicpal 

Edwards Elementary School 
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